Good Morning,

With the completion of the recent PIAA Track and Field Championships,
statewide interpreter Jim Ellingsworth has decided to retire after years of
dedicated service in this position.

With that said, PIAA is now accepting applications for this most important
statewide position. Application's will be accepted by close of business
Tuesday, June 24, 2025.

At the link below you will find correspondence providing details for filling
this position. Please share this memorandum with anyone you feel
appropriate.

Track and Field Statewide Interpreter Posting

Sincerely,

Patrick Gebhart
PIAA
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